
-----Original Message----
From: Danielle Pasqualone [mailto:pasqualone.danielle@gene.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2006 3:24 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Notice of Proposed Rule Making, 71 Fed. Reg. 48 

Dear Mr. Bahr, 

Please see the attached comments from Genentech, Inc., on the Notice of Proposed Rule Making 
entitled "Changes to Practice for Continuing Applications, Requests for Continued Examination 
Practice, and Applications Containing Patentably Indistinct Claims," 71 Fed. Reg. 48 (January 3, 
2006).  

Thank you, 

Danielle Pasqualone, Ph.D. 
Patent Counsel 
Genentech, Inc. 
1 DNA Way, MS#49 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 

email: dpasqual@gene.com 
Tel: (650) 467-0594 
Fax: (650) 952-9881 
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